
 



REPORT 

TOPIC OF THE WORKSHOP –INTEGRATING BODY AND MIND  

SPEAKER – Ms. Preeti, Inzpira, 8800693163  

DATE – 8th April, 2022 

NO. OF STUDENTS ATTENDED – 182 

Venue: Seminar Hall, 3rd Floor, APJ auditorium 

Name of the Coordinator: Mr. Rohit Sharma 

The workshop on "INTEGRATING BODY AND MIND" initiated with a warm welcome and an 

insightful introduction delivered by Mr. Ritesh Singla, TPO. He began by extending a heartfelt 

welcome to all attendees, including students, faculty members, and the speaker of the day, Ms. 

Preeti. Expressing genuine enthusiasm, he emphasized the importance of the workshop's theme in 

today’s stressful environment. He acknowledged the diverse backgrounds of the participants, 

highlighting how the integration of physical and mental well-being is crucial for everyone, despite 

their field of study or profession. 

Following the welcome, the workshop started with the insightful knowledge by Ms. Preeti, 

emphasizing the interconnectedness of physical and mental health. Practical tips and simple 

exercises were demonstrated, designed to assist the busy schedules of students. By addressing both 

physical and mental health aspects, students were enabled with practical tools and resources to 

direct the challenges of academic life while prioritizing their health. As an outcome, attendees 

learnt techniques for managing stress, including regular exercise and adopting a balanced diet to 

support both body and mind. It also emphasized on mindfulness practices and mental exercises to 

increase focus and emotional strength. 

The workshop on "Integrating Body and Mind" has successfully concluded, leaving a lasting 

impression on all participants. Feedback from participants has been positive. Many expressed 

appreciations for the interactive nature of the sessions, noting how the techniques shared are 

applicable to their daily lives. Mr. Ritesh Singla expressed optimism about the positive impact the 

workshop would have on all participants, urging them to embrace the opportunity for growth and 

self-improvement. We extend our heartfelt thanks to the speaker, Ms. Preeti who contributed her 

time and expertise, making this workshop a success. Her guidance and enthusiasm were 

instrumental in delivering a comprehensive and engaging experience. 
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Pic: Ms. Preeti interacting with the students during the workshop 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 



 



 



 



 


